Development Clerk

From: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) <Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 1:31 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: CPN-19-042

Greetings,

Thank you for sending the plan on the above referenced project for review. The NYSDOT right-of-way at this location
does go down Emerson Road. Like with the work that occurred up Thomas Road along the State ROW, we do not have a
lot of comments on the side road. | am curious to what goes in there though. If this is a commercial lot, any
development that includes work within the State ROW would need to go through us. Also, there is to be no debris
(stones, dirt, etc.) being dragged out to the roadway. Sweeping on regular intervals during the fill operation shall be
utilized to keep debris to a minimum and to ensure safety.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.

Sincerely,
Greg

Greg Trost

Assistant Resident Engineer

New York State Department of Transportation
125 Parrish Street, Canandaigua, NY 14424
(585) 396-4957 | gregory.trost@dot.ny.gov
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